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General Comment
It's unreasonable and unsafe to be dumping low-level nuclear waste anywhere other than in safe facilities. It's 
unfair to allow this when it could have unkown effects on anybody living anywhere near the wasteyard. It's 
wild to think that this is even being proposed as runoff from these junkyards can have massive effects on the 
water which could eventually be returned to the drinking water.
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